
  

Playground Coming Early Fall!                                    

The main equipment piece for the playground is ordered! Pray 

as we continue to finalize details and permitting! 

Name:_____________________________ 

Address:___________________________ 

____________________________________

____________________________________ 

Phone:_____________________________ 

Email: ______________________________ 

Please circle all that apply: 

 1st time guest 

 Returning guest 

 Married 

 Single 

 College 

 Teen 

 

I would like information about: 

 Beginning a relationship with God 

 Baptism 

 Serving opportunities 

 

I would like prayer for: 

 For staff only 

 For church-wide prayer chain 

____________________________________

____________________________________

____________________________________

Drop this form in an offering box!  

             6-27-2021 

CONTACT US 

• Mark Steckiel - Lead Pastor 

 mark@fbctpa.com, 570-362-0212                                                

• Carl Pesesky - Pastor of Family Ministries 

        carl@fbctpa.com, 570-529-3700       

 

• Stephanie Dean - Admin. Assistant 

         stephanie@fbctpa.com, 570-250-7963                         
 

 
 

• Jason Wright - Lead Deacon, 570-673-8306 
 

TITHES AND OFFERINGS 

• Our tithes, offerings and gifts are placed in offering boxes in the lobby. Giving 

has always been an important part of worship. Thank you for  your faithful 

support.                                                                                                                                           

ONLINE GIVING OPTIONS  

• Giving online is convenient and secure. Visit the church website at FBCTPA.com. Click 

on “give” at the top of the page, then click “online giving”! 

  

CONNECT WITH US 

The mission fundraiser for the VBS kids 

this week was C.H.O.P. (Children 

Hunger Outreach Partners). The VBS 

children brought in over $2,000! You 

can continue to help C.H.O.P by  

donating today! 

 

SUNDAY  

• Worship Service: in the temporary worship center - 10:00 AM 

• Staffed Nursery: For children birth- age 3, in the main building 

• Spark Kid’s Church: For kids age 4-4th grade, in the main building, 

kids will be dismissed during the service, this week: Joshua & Achan 

• Ignite Youth Group: @ Pastor Carl and Karla’s home, 6:00-8:00 pm, 

Bring a lawn chair! 

COMING UP 

• SonShiners Bible Study: Tuesday, July 6th, 10:30 am @ the church. 

121 Mud Creek Road  Troy, PA  16947       570-297-4818         www.fbctpa.com 

Thank you to all the helpers/volunteers that 

made Vacation Bible School a success! 

Throughout the week the kids learned 

about the power of Jesus and how they 

need to “TRUST JESUS”! Over 90 kids heard 

the good news! 

Thank you! 


